
RedactedFrom:
Sent: 10/14/2011 4:02:46 PM 

'mlc@cpuc.ca.gov' ('mlc@cpuc.ca.gov') 

'vm 1 @cpuc .ca.gov' ('vm 1 @cpuc .ca.gov')
To:
Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: CPSD Data Request Dated 9/2/2011 - PG&E's Supplemental Response to Q3 

Ms. Cook:

Attached is PG&E's supplemental response to the above-noted data request.

Please note that the information provided in this response is confidential, and is being 
provided pursuant to Section 583 of the Public Utilities Code. The DVD referenced in 
the response will be hand-delivered to the CPUC on Monday.

If you have any questions regarding this data response, please contact Jonathan 
Seager at (415) 973-6410. Thank you!

Redacted

Regulatory Supervisor 
Regulation and Rates
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